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Welcome to the May Issue of 
the Housatonic Camera Club 
Newsletter.  The following is 
included in this month's issue: 

 

7ÈÁÔȭÓ (ÁÐÐÅÎÉÎÇ  1 
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Upcoming Events                     2 

Announcements                        3 

Assigned Topic                       4 - 5  

New Orleans      6 ɀ 7, 10 
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Club Schedule                           11 
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Whatôs happening?   by Dawn Dingee 

 

Merritt Bookstore Salon Show ï running now through May 24th 
The salon show at the Gallery at Merritt Bookstore opened Friday, April 29th and runs through 
May 24th.  The Gallery is a newly renovated space on the second floor with a modern gallery 
hanging system.  There are 31 photos from 12 different members.  The show looks great ɀ thanks 
to Ann, Brian, Lazlo, Scott, Moby and Jeff for help hanging.  There were about 35 people at the 
opening which featured some refreshments and a wonderful $6$ ÐÒÅÓÅÎÔÁÔÉÏÎ ÔÉÔÌÅÄ Ȱ$ÅÅÐly 
-ÏÚÁÒÔȱ ÐÒÅÓÅÎÔÅÄ ÂÙ &ÒÁÎÃÅÓÃÏ !ÔÔÅÓÔÉȢ  4ÈÅ ÓÈÏ× ÌÏÏËÓ ÇÒÅÁÔ ɀ stop by if you can! 

 
 
 

 

 
 

    

 
Executive Committee Meeting ï Tuesday, May 17th 
We will have an Executive Committee Meeting before the regularly scheduled meeting on 
Tuesday, May 17th at 5:30 pm.  7Å ×ÉÌÌ ÓÔÁÒÔ ÐÌÁÎÎÉÎÇ ÔÈÉÓ ÓÕÍÍÅÒȭÓ ÅÖÅÎÔÓȟ ÄÉÓÃÕÓÓ ÐÒÏÐÏÓÁÌÓ 
ÆÏÒ ÎÅØÔ ÓÅÁÓÏÎȭÓ ÓÐÅÁËÅÒÓ ÁÎÄ ÔÏÐÉÃÓ, review open positions and make nominations for open 
positions.   Rick has stated that he wants to step down as President so we will need to elect a 
President and a Vice President for next season.  If you are interested in either role, please reach 
out to Rick or myself.  We will consider a co-presidency as well to help divide duties.  THANK 
YOU to Rick for your leadership over the last two years!! We have made great strides in 
increasing membership, with getting members involved and in offering a variety of speakers 
and topics that were of interest to members of all levels ɀ beginner, intermediate and 
professional.  We tried a lot of new things ɀ ÓÏÍÅ ×ÏÒËÅÄȟ ÓÏÍÅ ÄÉÄÎȭÔ ɀ but overall, the last two 
years have been enjoyable, informative and a lot of FUN! 

http://www.housatoniccameraclub.com/
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     MAY MEETING 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

 

~ May 2016 ~  

Birgitt Pajarola Enchanted Trails the creative images of a professional traveler 

HCC Member Birgitt Pajarola is having a solo show at the Souterrain Gallery at The Wish House, 413 Sharon Goshen Tpke, Route 128, West Cornwall, 
CT.  The opening reception was March 25th ÂÕÔ ÉÔȭÓ ÎÏÔ ÔÏÏ ÌÁÔÅ ÔÏ ÓÅÅ ÔÈÅ ÓÈÏ× ɀ it will run through  mid-May.  Opening hours are Thursdays to 
Sundays 11am-5pm.  Come out and support your follow HCC member! 

 

Merritt Bookstore Gallery show 

The Merritt Bookstore in Millbrook, NY is hosting the HCC photographers through May 24th.  
 
The Merritt Bookstore is located on 57 Front Street (next to the Millbrook Post office).   The bookstore is usually open 10 AM - 6 PM Monday through 
Saturday.  Please call the bookstore to confirm 845-677-5857.   Pick up is after 12 noon on Sunday May 29th or 10 to 6 pm on May 30th.   
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Message to New Members 
Member profiles are a good way to share information about yourself and 
your love of photography. If you do not have a current profile on file, 
please submit one to Bill DeVoti at abundancehill@verizon.net.   Also, 
ŘƻƴΩǘ ŦƻǊƎŜǘ ǘƻ ǎǳōƳƛǘ ŀ ŦŜǿ ǇƘƻǘƻǎ ǘƻ ōŜ ǳǎŜŘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƴŜǿǎƭŜǘǘŜǊ ǿƛǘƘ ȅƻǳǊ 
profile.  I look forward to hearing from some of our newest members: 

Stuyvesant K. Bearns     Donna Urie      Arthur Doiron    

Mary Jane Winkler  

 

 
 
 

To all Club Members  

For future editions of the newsletter, consider submitting: 

¶ Your favorite place to photograph 

¶ The story behind the picture 

¶ Places to Photograph 

¶ Share photo printing tips 

¶ Share photography tips 

¶ Your photo blog or website URL 

 
 

HOUSATONIC CAMERA CLUB REPRESENTATIVES for 
2015/2016 season 

 

President   Rick Pauline 

       housatonic_camera_club@yahoo.com 

Vice President   Open 

Treasurer   Judy Becker 

Membership/Dues  Judy Becker 

       judybecker40@att.net 

Publicity   Jeff Breitman 

Special Events Coordinator  Jeff Breitman 

Program Director  Jeff Breitman 

       sylvan4570@comcast.net 

Webmaster   Lazlo Gyorsok 

       lazlo1@optonline.net 

Newsletter   Dawn Dingee 

Secretary   Dawn Dingee 

       d1295@aol.com 

Competitions   Bert Schmitz 

       bschmitz@att.net 

Salon Committee  Ann Wilkinson 

       stonefoxphoto@aol.com 

    Bill DeVoti 

       abundancehill@verizon.net 

Hospitality   Judith Gott 

       jgott.gott@gmail.com 

Jane Rossman 

       jrossman222@gmail.com  

Projector Coordinator  Brian Wilcox 

       ctphoto@comcast.net 

Liaison Representatives   PSA  - Jane Rossman     NECCC - 
Bert Schmitz 

 

 

NIK Collection by Google now 
FREE! $0 

The Nik Collection is comprised of seven desktop plug-ins 
that provide a powerful range of photo editing capabilities -
- from filter applications that improve color correction, to 
retouching and creative effects, to image sharpening that 
brings out all the hidden details, to the ability to make 
adjustments to the color and tonality of images.  Starting 
March 24th, 2016, the Nik Collection is free. 

https://www.google.com/nikcollection/ 

òA photograph is usually looked at ð seldom 
looked intoó 

   ~ Ansel Adams    
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4ÈÉÓ ÍÏÎÔÈȭÓ ÁÓÓÉÇÎÅÄ ÔÏÐÉÃ ×ÁÓ ȰReflectȱ  
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